
        

 
 

   

Region 7 JAG News Fall/Winter 2018 
 
JAG Programs Elect Career Association Officers 
 
Recently, our local JAG programs elected their Career Association Officers for the 2018-2019 schoolyear.  The 
officers and members of the Career Associations are sworn in during I and I events. 
 
Cloverdale 
 
Presidendt: Skyla Renner 
Vice President: Olivia Johnson 
Outreach Coordinator: Chelsie Edwards 
Outreach Coordinator: Joeli Hamilton 
Outreach Coordinator: Gabrielle Hamilton 
 

    
 
Northview 
President - Kirsten Branson (senior) 
Vice President - Taylor Jolly (junior) 
Service Learning Coordinator - Kailah Torbert (junior) 
Secretary - Macee Kuhn (junior) 
 
 
Parke Heritage 
President: Tanner Sasin 
Vice President: Daylon Brooks 
Secretary: 5th period- Katie Snodgrass 
6th period- Ling Xiong 
Social Media: Jacob Brown 
 
 



        

 
 

   

Riverton Parke 
President: Addie Moeller 
Vice President:  Carmen Ingram 
Secretary:  Caitlin Woods 
Social Media:  Katie Jarvis 
 

 
 
Sullivan  
Presidents - Brayden Cagle and Sydney Roach 
Vice President – Paige Ross 
Secretaries - Jenny Jones and Destiny Herr 
Historians - Cadie Honaker and Zach Storms 
Event Planners - Paige Ross, Elizabeth Chandler, and Bethany Hall 
Photographers - Cortni Adams, Joleigh Sexton, and Michael Mason 
 

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

Terre Haute North 
Co-Presidents: Emily Stewart, Gabrielle Anderson 
Vice Presidents: Career Development - Kaleb Baggett 
Community Service - Cheyenne Cox 
Civic Awareness - Alan Holliman 
Social Awareness - Audria Richards 
Secretaries -Olivia Duncan, Michelle Brewer 
Historians - Devin Alan, Jami Gilliland, Zion Gaither, Crystal Parks 
Parliamentarian - Lieghann Snavely 
Fundraising - Michelle Brewer 
Treasurer - Jewel Auler 
Reporter - Mari Carmen Gonzales 
Web Design - Hope Fleetwood 
 
Terre Haute South 
President- Kayy Jones 
3rd hour Vice President- Malachi Foster 
5th hour Vice President- Brianna Cornes 
Secretaries- Lukas Ochs, Alyssa Conrad 
Community Outreach Officer- Michaela Glaser 
Social Media Officer- Mariah Hutson 
Fun Activities Officer- Jada Lewis 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

West Vigo 
President Gunner Smith 
VP Jarakah Padgett 
Secretary Griffin Pershing 
Treasurer Donnie West and Skyla Terstegge 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

  Cloverdale  

 
Sidney Goins Employee of the Month 
 
She's Goins Places: Congrats to 2018 Cloverdale High School graduate 
and JAGIndiana student Sidney Goins, who is our second CHS JAG 
member in as many months to receive an Employee of the Month award at 
their job. She's doing a great job working at Books on Sale in Indianapolis, 
and getting recognition for it. 
                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
Coverdale JAG Visits Indiana State University 
 

       
 

    

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/jagindiana?source=feed_text&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARD6YuDgkGX0AqdpYTndHYVYAZuwQsi8Q0FifZZXfxKXqq0irNknaSBMtp-lg6obVlu1UXmDN94uXMBl3Xc1nRIgSb2MZJuxKk9SZJB_nPCd2xGuDJf0a1bB9-qLDfvQ_uurZryr_L4cETDZw75Y5-M7wezcK8aZ94EBXlUdsoS0GeEHrwOG42J3yt0r3aKi9S-kO6QZNv-KAZ3E_rBLGgqGYIFCkb56sxiVEZnI&__tn__=%2ANKH-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/jagfamily?source=feed_text&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARD6YuDgkGX0AqdpYTndHYVYAZuwQsi8Q0FifZZXfxKXqq0irNknaSBMtp-lg6obVlu1UXmDN94uXMBl3Xc1nRIgSb2MZJuxKk9SZJB_nPCd2xGuDJf0a1bB9-qLDfvQ_uurZryr_L4cETDZw75Y5-M7wezcK8aZ94EBXlUdsoS0GeEHrwOG42J3yt0r3aKi9S-kO6QZNv-KAZ3E_rBLGgqGYIFCkb56sxiVEZnI&__tn__=%2ANKH-R


        

 
 

   

Mayor Dory Visits Cloverdale JAG 
 
Mayor Bill Dory of Greencastle stopped by to visit with the Cloverdale 
High School JAG classes in September. He shared his perspective on a 
host of topics including servant leadership, the importance of gaining 
employability skills, marketing oneself, and gave an insight into public 
service as a profession.  
 

                          
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

First National Bank Visit 
 
Former Cloverdale JAG student Jordan Harrell, and her supervisor Todd Lewis of First National Bank of 
Cloverdale came and spoke with the current JAG students about how businesses are financed, advice for job 
seekers, and presented on the concept of "beginning with the end in mind." Jordan also talked about her time 
since graduation and answered any student questions. Jordan started at the bank on a work experience and 
once that was over, the bank hired her on full time. She is now the Operations Clerk for the bank. 

      

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

McDonalds Visit 
 
Rhonda, General Manager of McDonald's, and Carrie, Manager of Cloverdale McDonald's spoke to students 
about an overview of McDonald's, employment opportunities, described incentives and benefits of working for 
McDonald's, McDonald's and JAG being corporate partners, and insight into best workplace practices. 
 

   
 

      
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

JoMar Seeds Visits Cloverdale JAG 
 
Bryan Gerard, President and Owner of JoMar Seeds spoke with JAG Students. Gerard provided insight into 
what his company and many others look for in applicants, shared his perspective on owning and operating a 
business, and stressed the importance of having long term plans while focusing on short term goals. 
 

       
 
Marine and Former JAG Student Visit Cloverdale 
 
Class of 2018 Cloverdale High School and JAG Graduate Private Calvin Taylor spoke with CHS students 
about his experiences after graduation, which included basic training in the United States Marine Corps in San 
Diego, Calfiornia. Taylor recently graduated from his initial training experiences and takes great pride in 
serving his country. 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

Cheerleaders Receive Recognition 
 
Several members of the CHS JAG also are active in the 
school as Varsity Cheerleaders. Here they are receiving 
recognition at the Fall Sports Banquet. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parker Watts Selected Athlete of the Week 
 
Cloverdale JAG Student Parker Watts was selected the 
Banner Graphic Athlete of the Week September 18th. 
 
 
For the full story check out:  
https://www.bannergraphic.com/story/2552468.html 
 
In the article, Parker talks about the value of his JAG Class. 
 
BG: Have any certain classes or teachers been most helpful to 
you? 
 
PW: “Mr. [Karl] Turk with the Jobs for America’s Graduates 
program has been really helpful. It’s just all about setting you 
up for success in life. It gives you a lot of good life skills on 
how to find jobs. It’s a class everyone should take.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.bannergraphic.com/story/2552468.html


        

 
 

   

Cloverdale JAG Visits IUPUI 
 
Cloverdale students recently toured IUPUI.  The students took a tour and were tested on their knowledge of 
the college admission process and financial aid process through a game of Family Feud 

 

     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

 
Cloverdale Students Earn Honors 
 
Members of Cloverdale JAG were recognized for their academic excellence on November 30, 2018.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
Cloverdale Softball Standout Signs Scholarship Offer 
 
Cloverdale student Holly Garretson recently committed to play softball at 
Olney Central Community College on December 7th. She is pictured with 
family, school administration, and her coaches.  
 
 

 
 



        

 
 

   

 

   Northview 
 
Northview JAG Ice Breakers 
 

     

    
 



        

 
 

   

Northview Freshman Picnic 
 
Our Northview JAG Students host a picnic each year to welcome Freshman to High School.  
 

    
 

    
 

    
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

 
12 Trees of Christmas 
 
For the 6th year, the Northview JAG program completed their 12 Trees of Christmas service project.  The 
students work to obtain Christmas trees for needy families.  They also work with Northviews special need 
students to help create handmade ornaments as well as ornaments and supplies that are donated to them.  
The students then deliver the trees and supplies prior to Christmas. 
 

 
 
 



        

 
 

   

 
 
  Parke Heritage  
 
 
 

College Go Week 
 
Riverton Parke and Parke Heritage Students participated in College Go Week activities.  Students picked out a 
college or university of their choice and then created a pennant for that school by answering questions about it. 
 

       
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

 
Hall-O-Ween 
 
Originally planned as a Trunk or Treat event, the Parke Heritage event turned into Hall-o-Ween.  Due to the 
weather we moved everything indoors down the hallways.  Our game was limb-boo (limbo) and we passed out 
a lot of candy.  The students had more fun than the little kids.  The students that helped out were: Shelbi 
Pruett, Tanner Sasin, Katie Snodgrass, Ling Xiong, Joey Keller, Dalton Vandivier, Quinton Norman, Will 
Swinney, and Jacob Brown. 

 

    
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

 
Parke Heritage Duo Takes the Stage 
 
Two Senior JAG students from Parke Heritage High School recently participated in the local Parke Players 
Melodrama at The Historic Ritz Theater during The Covered Bridge Festival.  The name of the play was, "The 
Curse of an Aching Heart" and was preformed six times over the ten day festival.  Dennis Pratt played the lead 
role of Windermere Hightower and Alex Anderson played Lucius Goodneugh.  These two students put in 
countless hours of rehearsal time between school and work.  Your JAG family is very proud of you and can't 
wait until your next performance. 
 

    
 
 
High School Heisman Winner 
 
 
Katie Snodgrass of Parke Heritage was recently awarded the Wendy's High 
School Heisman Award.  She is a cheerleader and was recognized for her 
outstanding academics and community service.  
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

  Riverton Parke 
 
Out of Darkness Walk 
 
Parke Heritage students recently participated in the Parke County Out of the Darkness walk put on by the 
American Foundation for Suicide Prevention. This was something the students participated in as part of JAG 
Indiana's Statewide Service Learning Initiative, Mental Health Awareness. The students walked 2.8 miles and 
listened to various speakers on the topic of mental health and suicide prevention. 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

Spell Bowl Champions! 
 
 
Congratulations to JAG students Caitlin Woods and 
Addeline Moeller who are juniors at Riverton Parke. They 
were part of a team of 10 that won the Spell Bowl State 
Championship on November 17th at Purdue. 

 
 
Regional Spell Bowl 
 
Riverton Parke and Parke Heritage JAG students 
participated in the Regional Spell Bowl at Terre Haute South 
on October 29. Riverton Parke won 1st place and will be 
moving on to the state level.  Members are Caitlin Woods 
and Addeline Moeller.  Parke Heritage won 2nd place and 
the JAG members are Tanner Sasin, Ling Xiong, and Katie Snodgrass.  These students have practiced for 
weeks to learn a list of over 2,000 very difficult words. Thank you! 
 
 

       
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

Baskets of Cheer! 
 
The Riverton Parke JAG students along with members from National Honor Society and the FACS class put 
together Baskets of Cheer for Area 7 Agency on Aging and Disabled.  The baskets were filled with common 
household items that are sometimes hard to get on a fixed income.  The baskets will be given to elderly people 
with physical and mental disabilities.  The students were able to fill 6 large laundry baskets of items and 
presented them to an Area 7 representative on December 12.   
 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

   Sullivan   
 
College Fair 
 
Sullivan JAG helped host a College Fair as part of College Go Week.  They had representatives of 12 different 
post-secondary options on hand to speak to students.  The Students also attended the Go Ivy Day at Ivy Tech. 
 
 
 

       
 

      
 



        

 
 

   

Kaylee Honaker Awarded Ivy Tech Scholarship 
 

 
 
Kaylee Honaker, a senior at Sullivan High School, just after receiving a $1,000 scholarship to Ivy Tech for an 
essay that she wrote. Pictured are Kaylee, her guidance counselor Katie Couch, and College Connections 
Coach Tammy Young. 
 
 
Way to go Kaylee!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

  Terre Haute North 
 
Root Beer Float Fundraiser 
 
Terre Haute North JAG students raised money for their Mental Health service project by selling Root Beer or 
Orange Ice Cream floats at the Terre Haute North / Terre Haute South Volleyball game. 
 

     
 
Vincennes University Trip 
 
Recently, Terre Haute North JAG Students toured Vincennes University. 
 

 



        

 
 

   

 

   Terre Haute South 
 
High School Meetup at Launch Terre Haute 
 
Students from Terre Haute South attended to listen to the owners of Twisted Fry, a local food truck about 
starting and running your own business. They also heard from Lindsay Jones, Branch Manager of Fifth Third 
Bank about the importance of having bank accounts and how those can help them. Lastly, they heard from 
Shelley Klingerman, Executive Director of Launch Terre Haute to tell them about what Launch is and get input 
from them about what would keep them in the Terre Haute area after graduation. 
 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

  West Vigo 
 
Fall Cleanup and Adopt a Street 
 
Recently West Vigo JAG students helped spruce up West Terre Haute.  The students cleaned up a flower box, 
weeded, cut tree overgrowth, removed old mulch, and planted Mums.   They will soon be adding a student 
made sign, along with some pumpkins and straw. 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

 
College Go Week! 
 
West Vigo Students submitting applications to college.  14 students have been accepted so far!   
 

       
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

 
JAG SWAG Store 
 
The students earn JAG Swag Bucks for doing things like random acts of kindness, participating in community 
events, teacher referrals, etc. 
 
 

 
 
Johnson Complete Boot Camp 
 
This summer, West Vigo student Arrin Johnson, completed 10 week Army 
Boot Camp at Fort Jackson over the summer before starting his senior year 
this year. 
 
Congratulations Arrin! 
 

    
 
 



        

 
 

   

 
Guest Speaker Trent Short Local 204 Field Representative 
 
Laborers’ International Union of North American Local 204 Field Representative, Trent Short, spoke to JAG 
seniors.  He shared how entering a trade fresh out of high school to continue his family bloodline of 
representing the Laborers’ Union built his foundation of being successful.  As a graduate of WVHS he 
explained that JAG Seniors can also be successful as a laborer, just like both of his sons have done by joining 
the Laborers’ Union. Trent encouraged them to have a mindset of being willing to learn and accepting of being 
told what to do by a boss, will guarantee their success. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        

 
 

   

 
Fall Get Together 
 
West Vigo JAG students had a Fall Get Together. The activities included a cookout, hayride, and s'more 
making. 
 

    
 

 
 
 
 


